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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Thank you for your continued patience and support as we head towards the end 
of term with control measures still in place.  Our aim is to operate as one bubble 
in September, which will be a big step forward to the school running as it did pre 

pandemic. I will contact you after July 19th with arrangements for the new 
academic year. The children are thriving at school, it is wonderful to see the 

progress they are making with all they do. Such an easy going and enthusiastic 
group of young people. They are a credit to you all. 

As ever, I would like to thank our dedicated staff team for always putting the 
children first during such a tricky year. 

Enjoy what is left of the school year and I hope you have some relaxing plans for 
the summer holidays. 

Best wishes, Julie 
 

 

Staff News 

Goodbye Mrs Richardson! 

Mrs Richardson will be leaving us at the end of term after almost 24 years of 

dedicated service to the children and families who have attended Fleggburgh 

since 1997. 

Her knowledge and understanding of the curriculum and how children learn has 

benefited so many pupils and supported all her colleagues.  She will be missed by 

all of us but we wish her the very best for a happy and healthy retirement. 

Goodbye Mrs Robinson! 

Mrs Robinson will be leaving us at the end of term too.  Mrs Robinson has 

worked in all three of the schools as SENCo.  Her commitment to supporting 

children with additional needs is inspiring.  We will miss her and the knowledge 

she brings to her role but wish her well for the future. 

 

A warm welcome to:- 
 

Mrs Choo Laband who will join the federation in September as SENCo. 
 

Mrs Sam Knight who joined the staff team this half term as a midday supervisor. 
 

Mrs Natalie Theobald who will join us in September as a teaching assistant in 

Emerald Class 

Reports 
You will receive your child's annual report on Friday, 16th July.   The children have done 

so well over the year blending home learning and being at school, they are all o be 
congratulated on their resilience. 

Another heartfelt thanks to you, our parents and carers, for the way you adapted to 
home learning and worked with staff to support your child's education. Tricky at times 

but together we made it work 
 

mailto:office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk
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Congratulations 

Mrs Glover 

Total raised 

£1050.00 
 

***** LOOKING FOR HELP ***** 
**** BRAVE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED ***** 

The Friends Group have an option to raise awareness, get involved and maybe raise a little 
funds. 

Norfolk day 24th of July 11:00 – 15:00 at Fleggburgh village hall and playing fields. 

Looking to set up a football shootout game (might be popular if England win the Euros🏆) 
The game will be free to play and there will be a donation box if people were kind enough 
to donate. 
Ok so here we go... 
Football Shootout 
3 balls 3 shots 
Score 1 Goal Win a Sweet from box 1 
Score 2 Goals Win a Sweet from box 2 
Score 3 (Hatrick) Goals Win a Sweet from box 3 
 

I have a 6' × 4' Goal and some balls...  Just need:- Volunteers, sweets, signage, and brave 
goalkeepers 
Your help and support would be greatly appreciated , any time you can give, any sweets 
for the prizes would be fantastic. 
 

Can you kick it?      Yes YOU can⚽⚽⚽ 
 
Ricky Doyle 

A huge ‘thank you’ from Mrs Glover for everyone’s kind generosity. 
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E – Safety 

Online video can be pre-recorded (like YouTube) or ‘livestreamed’ in real time (using apps 

like Twitch, or social media platforms like Instagram and Facebook). 

You Tube is the biggest and most widely used video service.  Over 400 hours of video are 

uploaded to YouTube every minute, so there is a wealth of great content that kids can 

access.  Of course, there is also inappropriate content and parents have a couple of 

options to control what children can watch. 

YouTube Kids is an app-based approach, available for both Android and Apple IOS 

devices.  Aimed at younger users, it uses a mix of automated Google filters (who own 

YouTube), review by moderation teams and feedback from parents. 

For older children, or use on a wider range of devices, YouTube Restricted Mode in an 

additional setting which, can be enabled on the YouTube website and app.  If enabled it 

restricts the availability of potentially mature or objectionable content. 
 

Sports Fun  
 
It has been so long since we have been able to invite parents into school. There are still 

understandably clear guidelines about what we can and cannot do, but I am pleased to 

say we will have a sports event for each class.   One adult per child is invited to come 

onto the school field to cheer their child on as they take part in athletic activities led by 

Mrs Glover. 

Emerald Class Thursday 8th July 2.30pm start.  Parents can arrive from 2.20pm. 

Diamond Class Tuesday 13th July 2.15pm Start.  Parents can arrive from 2.05pm. 

To ensure the event is Covid safe and operates within guidance, the following control 
measures will be in place:  
 

 Enter via the Village Hall gate. 

 One adult per child (we do understand that young siblings may need to be with 
you but if you can easily make other childcare arrangements it would help)  

 Please bring in a completed Track and Trace form (attached) 

 Parents will be seated and we ask that you remain seated  

 We ask that parents follow the Hands – Face – Space advice that we are all so 
used to  

 If the toilet is needed, staff will give you access to the staff toilet in the school 
office area.  

  
At the end of the event please wait in the normal place near the Village Hall carpark and 
we will bring the children out as usual. 
Even though we have this list of control measures, I do hope you enjoy being part of the 

event. Fingers crossed for good weather. 

 

End of Term Picnic 

On the last day of term, Thursday 22nd July we plan to have a picnic.  Children can order a 

packed lunch from school or bring one from home.  There will be no hot meals served on 

this day. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

Well Being Day – Wednesday 7th July  

The children will be introduced to our Funtrition programme where we will look 
into the importance of leading a healthy and active lifestyle. We will explore our 
core fundamentals of Eat Well, Drink Well, Move Well, Sleep Well and Think Well 
and gain an understanding of how we should look after ourselves throughout our 

lives. 
Premier Sports 

Year 6 Leavers’ Play 

Diamond Class are looking forward to performing their production of Bugsy Malone at 2.30 on 

22nd July.  Sadly, this year, we are only able to invite two adults per Year 6 child so that we  

remain within Covid guidance. 

 Enter via the Village Hall gate. 

 One adult per child (we do understand that young siblings may need to be with 
you but if you can easily make other childcare arrangements it would help)  

 Please bring in a completed Track and Trace form (attached) 

 Parents will be seated and we ask that you remain seated  

 We ask that parents follow the Hands – Face – Space advice that we are all so used 
to  

 If the toilet is needed, staff will give you access to the staff toilet in the school 
office area.  

 

The performance will be videoed and placed on the website for all parents and families to 

watch.  

 

 

 

Transition 

Year 2 will have the opportunity to visit and carry out lessons in Diamond Class 

on the afternoon of Monday 5th July and on the morning of Monday 19th July. 

Mrs Rounce, Mrs Glover and Miss Wollington look forward to welcoming Year 2 

to Diamond Class life. 
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Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 5th July - Sangu Mandanna, author of ‘Kiki Kallira  

    Breaks a Kingdom’ to visit Diamond Class 

Tuesday 6th July - Year 6 to Bewilderwood 

Thursday 8th July - Emerald Class Sports Day 14:30 

Wednesday 7th July- Premier Sports Wellbeing Day 

Tuesday 13th July - Diamond Class Sports Day 14:15 

Thursday 22nd July - Picnic Lunch (no hot dinners) 

    Leavers’ Play (Year 6 parents only) 

Thursday 22nd July - Last Day of Summer Term 

Please note change of last day of term, this is due to bringing the 

last day of the Autumn term forward in line with the local and 

government guidance at the time. 

Saturday 24th July  - Fleggburgh Parish Norfolk Day Fun 

 

Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils Primrose, Rebecca, Daisy, Kayleigh, Cayden & 

Soren, who will have successfully completed their primary school career at the end 

of term ready to graduate to High School.  They will all be attending Acle High and 

Acle High are very fortunate to have them in their school.  They are a great bunch 

and a positive example to us all. 

Good Luck Year 6! 
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………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Covid Track & Trace Contact Details for if you attend a school event 

 

As part of the Government Guidelines, we have been asked to take visitor contact details to aid the NHS 

Track & Trace programme, should they be needed.  Your information will not be used for any other 

purpose than this and will not be shared with any third party. 

Please complete the details below and hand in as come into the event.  Details will be stored securely 

and destroyed after 21 days.  We are only required to take details of one member of your party 

 

Date: ………………………………………………………………  Time: ………………………………………………… 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………… Phone No: ………………………………………….. 

 

Email Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


